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March 9, 2005

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                       

Department of Conservation and Recreation to hold Presentation and Discussion on the Land Management Plan for the Watersheds of the Sudbury Reservoirs

The final draft of the Land Management Plan for the Watersheds of the Sudbury Reservoirs: 2005-2014 has been released for public review, prior to a public presentation and discussion on March 31, 2005.  The 162-page draft is now available at public libraries in area towns, and is posted at http://www.mass.gov/dcr/waterSupply/watershed/water.htm , under “Plans.”

The Department of Conservation and Recreation (formerly the Metropolitan District Commission) will provide an overview of the draft Sudbury Land Management Plan at a public meeting on Thursday, March 31, 2005 at 7 pm, at the Marlborough Town Hall, 140 Main St. 3rd Floor.  Following brief presentations by DCR/Division of Water Supply Protection staff, the meeting will be open for questions and discussion.

The DCR/Division of Water Supply Protection is responsible for providing pure water for present and future generations, and for protecting the natural and cultural resources of the Commonwealth.  The development and implementation of watershed land management plans is an essential tool in accomplishing this task.

Anyone with an interest in the next decade of DCR/DWSP land management on the Sudbury watersheds is encouraged to read the draft and attend the public presentation and discussion. 

For further information, please call DCR Director of Natural Resources Peter Church, at 508-792-7423, extension 442.



